
 
 

Evidence Me and Parent Share are provided by 2Simple Limited. 

You can find out more about 2Simple by visiting www.2simple.com  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We’ve started to use a new system called Evidence Me that will allow us to share what your child is doing in 

school. This will replace Class Dojo for your child in Nursery. We will continue to monitor Class Dojo however; our 

main method of communication will now be via ‘Evidence Me’ 

With Parent Share in Evidence Me you will be able to: 

• View observations (complete with photos) via the app or web suite, showing you what your child has been 

learning and the new skills they are developing. 

• Send us your comments and feedback by simply adding them to the observation which will help our staff 

to support your child more effectively in the classroom.  

• Upload things that your child has done outside of school that you think the teacher would like to see. 

What will happen next: 

Over the next week you will receive a letter asking you to confirm the email address/addresses that you would 

like associated with Evidence Me. You will receive an email from noreply@evidence.me asking you to confirm 

that you would like to participate. Make sure you check your spam/junk inbox as sometimes emails can get lost 

in there.  

We look forward to supporting you and your child and are always striving to provide the highest standard of 

education possible. 

Please visit http://help.evidence.me/parent-share/help-for-parents/ for further information and guidance. 

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Carpenter 

Early Years Lead & Nursery Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:noreply@evidence.me
http://help.evidence.me/parent-share/help-for-parents/

